88 Harcourt St,
 Saint Kevin's,
 Dublin,
 D02 DK18
Dear Manager of the Trainee Programme,

I am writing to express my interest in your graduate programme as advertised on your website. I am a 4th Business and Law Student at University College Dublin, I have consistently achieved a 2:1 in each of my college years to date and will be looking to improve on that before my graduation in September 2019 

I believe this programme is an excellent opportunity for me in the context of pursuing the career in law that I desire. Having studied both Business and law in equal measure for the last two years I have found myself gravitating towards law as I see it as an extremely innovative and challenging sector. I spent my summer interning at Augustus Cullen Law in a role which I found to be extremely rewarding and which has reaffirmed by interest in pursuing law as a career. 

During my time there I gained valuable experience and great insight into the workings of a small firm which specialised in medical negligence law, I was also given the opportunity to work closely with several extremely accomplished solicitors. While at the firm I was entrusted with far greater responsibilities than initially planned after the only trainees at the firm left to join Michael Boylan Solicitors and this allowed me to take on far greater challenges which I feel I adapted to very well and which have uniquely prepared me for life as a trainee solicitor.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The benefits of joining Byrne Wallace are well renowned and it is a common consensus among other graduates I have spoken to that there are few places more desirable to begin one’s career in law. What stands out to me about your firm is the prospect of engaging in challenging work where I will have the chance to display my qualities and to develop my skill set in the area.

I feel that studying both Business and Law will mean that I will have a greater understating of both the legal and commercial needs of clients on the cases I will be involved in. I think that both my studies and real-world work experience will mean that I would be a valuable part of any team.
I consider myself an extremely hardworking, positive person and will consistently strive to produce the best possible work that I can. I have a keen desire to constantly learn and improve and I would hope to bring this work ethic to your firm.

Thank you for reading my application, I hope that you will see me as a suitable candidate for this programme. I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely, 
Rory Keane


